
Career Counselors Appreciation; Not Alone in Your 
Search for Employment 

Andrew Mclean, a job seeker from Hopkinton, MA came to Workforce Central Career 
Center in Milford, where he attended the Career Center Seminar on September 2, 2015. 
Following the career center seminar he was selected for the Reemployment Services 
and Eligibility Assessment (RESEA) Program and met with Thomas Lambert, Career 
Counselor. Upon completion of his RESEA Review, Andrew continued to meet with 
Tom regularly and the two discussed his background as a retail manager, as well as 
other options he could explore as career path in utilizing his transferable skills. 

Andrew was eager to engage in the offerings and services at the career center and took 
the advice of Tom to utilize individual appointment’s with him, as well as a variety of 
different workshops, which included; Live with CTORQ, and Exploring Occupational 
Options.  As a result of participating in these workshops Andrew took the opportunity to 
think creatively; these actions lead him to other opportunities and ultimately the 
obtainment of a full time  Operations Manager position at Extra Space Storage Inc., in 
February, 2016. Andrew is thrilled to be working again.  Andrew sent a letter of 
appreciation to Tom and the Career Center, sharing his positive experience in Milford: 

“The one-on-one with Tom felt like you cared about my personal 
situation and wanted to give the best personalized advice possible, 
rather than just saying the same exact thing to every person.  
Those few minutes made me feel as though I wasn’t alone 
anymore in my search for employment.  That personal touch was 
noticed and much appreciated.” 

 Congratulations Andrew on your new position!
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